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 DOMESTIC/DOMESTIQUE

CYCLE BREAKER 21

TRAPS AND KILLS RODENTS, CRAWLING AND FLYING INSECTS  CAPTURE ET
 TUE LES RONGEURS, LES INSECTES RAMPANTS ET VOLANTS

PRESSURIZED ADHESIVE SPRAY 
VAPORISATEUR ADHESIF PRESSEURISE

 READ LABEL BEFORE USING/LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT L'UTILISATION

NET CONTENTS 180 g CONTENU NET

REG.NO./NO.D'ENR. 19223 P.C.P. ACT/L.P.A.

GUARANTEE/ANALYSE GARANTIE: 
STYRENE BUTADIENE COPOLYMER RUBBER 20% 

COPOLYMERE CAOUTCHOUTE DE STYRENE ET BUTADIENE 20%

DANGER 
EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE/EXTREMEMENT INFLAMMABLE 

EXPLOSIVE/EXPLOSIF

VETREPHARM INC. 
69 BESSEMER ROAD, UNIT 27 
LONDON, ONTARIO N6E 2V6

Mice and cockroaches are familiar with their territory because 
they explore it daily.  Mice and cockroaches are difficult to 
bait because their feeding habits are small amounts of feed at 
several locations.  Mice and cockroaches are then constantly on 
the move and Cycle Breaker 21 was developed to take advantage of 
this movement by allowing you to make your own "glue boards" on 
whatever surface you choose.  Flying insects are attracted to the 
bright colour of Cycle Breaker 21 "glue boards" suspended from 
the ceiling.  DO NOT PLACE IN DIRECT SUNLIGHT.  This product is 
not ultra-violet tolerant.  The adhesive is soluble in petroleum 



distillate which allows easy clean-up if necessary.

DIRECTIONS: Shake well before using.  Hold can upright and spray 
adhesive onto a non-porous, non-absorptive surface such as dense 
cardboard.  To protect the adhesive from dirt and dust, spray it 
into a tubing about 8 cm diameter by 20 cm long.  Place the "glue 
board" in areas that the rodent or crawling insect travels, such 
as along walls and underneath equipment.  For flying insects, 
spray a non-absorptive surface such as cardboard, and suspend 
from ceiling.  DO NOT PLACE IN DIRECT SUNLIGHT.  This product is 
not ultra-violet tolerant.  Check regularly to see if rodents or 
insects have been trapped.  Over a period of time the dust will 
accumulate on the adhesive, making it less tacky.  At this time, 
refurbish the "glue board" by spraying on more adhesive.

PRECAUTIONS: Contents under pressure.  Do not place in hot water 
or near radiators, stoves or other sources of heat.  Do not 
puncture or incinerate can or store at temperatures over 50 deg 
C.  Do not spray into or near open flame.  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF 
CHILDREN.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management 
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label 
information.  This service and this information do not replace 
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any 
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this 
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from 
reliance upon this service.
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